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I believe the Oil Discharge Prevention and Contingency plan is ABSOLUTELY necessary and
should be continued. I cannot believe that after the disastrous Valdez oil spill there is any doubt in
your minds. Shame on you for following the money instead or doing what is right for the
environment and for the people of this beautiful state.
 


